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Ms. Berna Higgins
45, Adolf street,

Mississippi.

April 1, 2011

Mr. Frank Austen,
25, Vincent Street,

Mississippi.

Dear Mr. Austen,

I would like to express our earnest appreciation to you for serving as one of our facilitators during the recent Theater Workshop for Poor Children which we conducted last month in our city. We needed many facilitators like you to support for the activity to proceed smoothly and successfully and we are lucky that you agreed to help us for the workshop. We are highly obliged for the time and effort you have put in as a volunteer facilitator despite of your busy schedule and the various responsibilities that you have as a teacher. The children who participated in the workshop were all delighted and thankful for the activity.  They have been inspired by facilitators such as you to strive hard to have a better life.  Some are even more interested in theater arts and wish to build their career as theater artists someday.

Thank you and we hope that we have a long association with you.

Yours truly,
Ms. Berna Higgins
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